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March 11, 2022
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

| wanted to take a moment to share with all of you that | will be moving into a
principalship position at Delburne Centralized School for the 2022/2023 school year.
This was an extremely difficult decision as my time at EInora School has been filled with
endless happiness, incredible memories and absolute joy. Chinook’s Edge encourages
principals to seek new opportunities and possibilities so my transition to Delburne
School aligns well with the philosophy of our school division.

| am extremely excited to be moving to a school where | can support our Elnora
students as they transition into Grade 9. | feel so fortunate that | will now be part of their
High School experience and will do everything possible to support them as they move
into the next phase of their schooling. | plan to work very closely with Elnora School to
build a partnership that allows for student success and well being.

The incredible staff at EInora School will continue to offer the very best education for
your child. The deep sense of belonging, the support and compassion for your child
and the creation of unique opportunities and experiences will all continue in the
upcoming school years. The staff at EInora School is such a special, passionate and
dedicated team of individuals and | have no doubt that they will continue to work
tirelessly to ensure that your child will continue to grow and flourish in the days ahead.

Chinook's Edge is working hard on a principal replacement plan and will work to ensure
that the transition will be seamless for your child. | will be sure to keep you informed as

new information and updates become available. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pennock



